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8th March 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

There is now a clothing bank on the school premises to help both recycle and raise funds for the school.

If you wish to donate then please collect a bag or bags from the school office, fill it with any unwanted clothes 
or shoes and place in the bank located just inside the school grounds. Please ensure all donations are placed 
inside the bank. If it is full please let the office know, who will arrange for it to be emptied. Please do not leave 
any bags next to the bank.

All funds raised will go to the PTA in order to refurbish the school hall.

Many thanks

J Siddles
Deputy Head


